
Noeleen Keavey 

From: John Dillon <John.Dillon@tobin.ie> 
Sent: 
To : Brian Meaney 

Attachments: 

18 November 201 5 09:05 

Subject: WO278-01 
Letter from Meath CO CO 161 01 5.pdf 

Hi Brian 
Following on from our conversation on Tuesday this week, we are active engaging with Meath County Council to  
resolve this issue and it is a priority for Roadstone to  get this application completed. 
I am still waiting to hear back from Meath Council. We met with Meath County Council planning on the 27'h October 
2015. Please see attached letter. I was hoping to extend the deadline on the planning permission response in light of 
this. 
Can we get a 4 week extension to the 16'h of December. If developments progress we will be in correspondence 
immediately. 
Kind Regards 

John Dillon BSc,MSc,DIC 

Senior Environmental Engineer 

60 YEAR5 OF 
EXCEL LEN CE 

ENGi NEERI FEE 

Protection Agency 

1 8 NOV 2015 

Twitter: htttx//twitter.com/#!/tobinenqineers 
New Website Just Launched Visit http://www.tobin.ie 
TOBIN Consulting Engineers 
Block 10-4, Blanchardstown Corporate Park, Dublin 15, Ireland. 
:el353 (0)l 8030401 

Disclaimer 
"This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you 
have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
email in error please contact the sender and destroy this email. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily 
represent those of Tobin. Although this email and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defects, which might affect any computer or IT 
system into which they are received, no responsibility is accepted by Tobin for any loss or damage arising in any way from the receipt or use thereof' 

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 

Patrick J TOBIN & Co. Ltd is a company with limited liability, registered in Galway, Ireland. Registered Number 
042654. Registered Office is Fairgreen House, Fairgreen Road, Galway. 

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. 
For more information please visit http://www.svmanteccloud.com 
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Comhairle Chontae na Mi 
Roinn Pleanala, 

An Uaimh, Contae na M i  
Fon: 046 - 9097500/Fax:046 - 9097001 

R-phost: info@meathcoco.ie Web: www.meoth.ie 

Teach Buvinda, Bothar Atha Cliath, 

Meath County Council 
Planning Dept., 

Biivindn House, Dublin Road, 
Navcin, Cc. Meath. 

Tel: 046 - 9097500/Fax: 046 - 9097001 
E-mail: info@meathcoco.ie Web: www.meath. 

16th October 201 5 

Roadston e Limited 
Fortunestown 
Tallaght 
Dublin 24 

RE : Pre-pl ann i ng Consu I tat ion 

Dear SidMadani 

I refer to your request for a pre planning meeting and I \\!ish to confirm that your appointment is 
scheduled for Tuesday 27'h October 20 15 at 1 I .50ain in Meath Cuonty Council Office, Plaririiiig Dcpt, 
Buvinda HOUSC, Dublia Road, Kavan, C O  Meath. 

Please be aware this is a 25 minute meeting, so please be punctual. 

I f  you are unable to attend this meeting, please contact the Planning Department immediately on 046 
9097500. 

Yours Fai thfiil I y 

fp Mary Lougliran 
Senior Staff Officer 
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